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Mr. Paul Clanon 
Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 5223 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Supplemental Report to Application A. 10-01-022, “Application of Pacific Gas 
and Electric Company to Recover the Costs Associated with Renewal of the 
Diablo Canyon Power Plant Operating Licenses”

Dear Mr. Clanon:

PG&E is providing Commission staff with a copy of a report entitled “Methodology for 
Probabilistic Tsunami Hazard Analysis; Trial Application for the Diablo Canyon Power Plant 
Site," as a supplement to Application A. 10-01-022, “Application of Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company to Recover the Costs Associated with Renewal of the Diablo Canyon Power Plant 
Operating Licenses.” Several reports were discussed in the prepared testimony supporting 
PG&E’s application in response to the California Energy Commission’s (CEC) AB 1632 Report 
Recommendations on Diablo Canyon.

On April 13, 2010, PG&E submitted three reports, and indicated that it was still completing two 
other studies recommended in the CEC’s AB 1632 Report. Those studies would be submitted 
to the Commission when they were finalized. This report is the first of the two remaining 
studies. PG&E will submit the second study once it is finalized. ’

If you have any questions regarding this letter and the reports, please contact Jennifer Post at 
(415) 973-9809 or Bonnie W. Tam at (415) 972-5509.

Sincerely,

Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations
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